
 

 
Bourne Elsea Park Primary Academy PTFA, Sandown Drive, Bourne, Lincs. PE10 0WP 
Tel: 01778 426968 email; BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk Registered Charity No. 1163449 

           14th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The new Scholastic Book Club catalogue has arrived. The catalogue will be sent home today. 

For every £1 you spend on this month’s book club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic 

Rewards which will mean more books for our beautiful library.   

The books will make a fabulous present. So don’t delay, order today! 

Orders can now be completed online, please click on the below link to order.  Your orders 

will be sent home with your child. 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/bourne-elsea-park-cofe-pri/digital-book-club 

All orders should be placed by Friday 15th November 2024. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to email us at PTFAelseapark@gmail.com 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

 

PTFA Committee 
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